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I am strongly against the Whisnant maneuver to deny the Parks Dept plans to build a walking bridge across  Bend's
southern Deschutes River. I am a 27 year resident who hikes many trails in Central Oregon. But none more than the
Deschutes River trail. I have followed with interest the shameful way in which Gene Whisnant and his monied
friends have used the so-called "gut and stuff" maneuver to push his bill through the Oregon House. I am a voter,
and I will make note of the Oregon Senate's action regarding HB 2017. Please support the bridge.
Thank you,
John C. Schwechten 
Bend
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